
 

February 25 – 27, all BCES students in 3rd, 4th, and 

5th grades will complete the state mandatory online 

field assessment. This assessment is to help prepare 

our students for future online testing.  Testing will 

start each morning at approximately 8:15 and will 

end at approximately 10:20. We ask that all students 

are present on these days and that no appointments 

are scheduled during this time that would require 

the student to be checked out of school. Once a 

student starts the assessment, it cannot be paused or 

restarted. If a student misses the assessment day 

they will have to make it up the following week. 

Thank you! 

 

Family Reading Night is 

tonight, 5:00 – 7:00 in the 

BCES Library.  Students 

may read and take AR tests.  

Light refreshments will be 

offered. 

 

Monday, March 2, we will host a Parent Café in the 

BCES library from 5:30 -7:00.  A full meal will be 

served.  Parent Café is a session for parents to 

discuss issues that we all face daily.  You can give 

input and gain knowledge from other parents. You 

may RSVP to Kelly Wray at 

kelly.wray@ballard.kyschools.us, however, 

reservations are not required. 

 

 

February 20   Family Reading Night 

February 25 – 27     3rd – 5th grade Field Assessment 

February 27     Leader of the Month Kg – 2nd  

February 28        Leader of the Month 3rd – 5th 

T-Ball, Baseball and Softball 

Sign-ups! 

 

Saturday, February 29, 10:00 – 2:00 

  Saturday, March 7, 10:00 – 2:00 

  BMHS Cafeteria 

 

T-Ball   $50 

Baseball/Softball $60 

2 children from the same family $100 

3+ children from the same family $125 

 

 

Family Focus Corner 

Kelly Wray, Director 

(270)665-8400 ext. 2026 

 

Need your GED?  Contact Rana Sullivan at 

(270)709-7514 to find out how to build your 

educational future! 

West Kentucky Allied is taking applications for the 

Crisis Heating Program. Applications can be made 

now thru March 31 or until all funds have been 

expended. 

Looking Ahead… 

 BCES Art Show will be March 9, 5:00 – 7:00. 

 BCES Book Fair is March 16 - 19 

 Camp Robin, a free camp open to grieving 

children, teens and their parents or guardians 

will be March 28, 9:00 – 2:00 at Heartland 

Church.  For more information call (270)415-

3636 or email MDEW@Mercy.com. 

 

Effective July 1, 2020 

The use of tobacco products, alternative nicotine products, and 

vapor products will be prohibited by law on all school 

property in Kentucky. Pursuant to KRS 438.345, Ballard 

County Schools will be a smoke-free campus. 
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